
From: Wayne Lewis
Sent: 20 June 2023 12:57
To: Holly Nash
Subject: Fwd: 2 Market Place & 1 High Street, Woodstock

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Date: 8 June 2023 at 12:41:13 BST

Subject: Fwd: 2 Market Place & 1 High Street, Woodstock

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeremy Collins - Ironwood Structural Design
<jeremy@ironwood-design.co.uk >
Date: 8 June 2023 at 10:12:11 BST
To: Wayne Lewis <wayne@lewisproperty.co.uk >
Subject: 2 Market Place & 1 High Street, Woodstock

Dear Wayne

Further to our meeting at Brothertons Brasserie yesterday
afternoon I write to confirm my observations:

1. There does indeed appear to be an infilled door opening
between the 2 units, approx. 250mm / 1 brick thick, within a
much thicker original wall.

2. The internal face to 1 High Street appears to have a cement
render on it, indicating that it is relativity modern.

3. The timber lintel over, where exposed, appears to be in
reasonable condition.

In summary, I cannot see a reason why the opening is not
reintroduced. The works should proceed with care.

I trust that this is suitable for your needs but do let me know if you
have any further questions relating to this.

Kind regards,



Jeremy

Jeremy Collins
Structural Engineer

From: Wayne Lewis <
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 2:36 PM
To: Jeremy Collins - Ironwood Structural Design 

Subject: Fwd:

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mevlan Karaj

Date: 2 June 2023 at 09:40:15 BST
To: Wayne Lewis

Sent from my iPhone


